closed on %

PLATINUM
HEALTH

Platinum Health members should note
that the Platinum Pharmacy situated
at the Platinum Health Medical Centre
(PHMC) in Rustenburg will be closed
on Saturday, 24 February 2024 due to
quarterly stock-take.

Pharmacy staft will be available at the
Doctor’'s  consulting rooms to  assist
members with dispensing of acute
medication to them.

The Pharmacy will re-open on Sunday,
25 February 2024 at 08:30 to 12:00 to assist
members with acute and chronic
medication scripts.

~or more information or assistance,
<indly contact the Platinum

Pharmacy at 014 590 1700.
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